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CONTROLLING WEEDS
Using chemicals to control weeds will be discussed
by Dr. Curtis Young at the November meeting of The
Gardeners of Lima.

Dr. Young is an extension educator with The Ohio
State University whose area is agriculture and natural
resources.  Other programs he has brought to our club
in recent years include Plant Diseases and Fungi.

The meeting will be at the Clubhouse in Faurot Park
Tuesday, November 12, at 7:00 p.m.

Happy
Thanksgiving

Put it on your Calendar
Nov. 10 Deadline for turning in Poinsettia orders to

Persetta Bowsher.

Nov. 12 Members Meeting with Dr. Curtis Young
speaking on Chemical Weed Control

Dec, 2  Pickup Poinsettias at Clubhouse for
delivery

Dec. 10 Christmas Banquet and installation of
officers,  Clubhouse at 5:30

Secretary Becky Wendroth visits with new member
Toni Schroeder at October Halloween Party.  Toni is
holding her granddaughter  and Becky’s son Henry is

sitting next to her.

MISSION OF THE GARDENERS OF AMERICA

To promote gardening education and related
environmental issues to the membership and the
gardening public, through charitable, education and
scientific means.
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    We are now on
Facebook

Pictures of club events have been posted on our Facebook
page.

Sprigs N Sprouts
The Gardeners of Lima, Lima, OH

Frank Cooley, Editor
fdcool@twc.com

Ray Brown gets the grill read to cook hot dogs
while Joe Brown supervises.

Costumed couple:  Sheila Rowe as Druid Woman
and David Rowe as Frontier Man

Halloween Party at October Meeting

Monster Welcome provided
by President Steve Maki

With the Clubhouse
decked out in spiders,
j a c k - o - l a n t e r n s ,
cobwebs and other
assorted symbols of
Halloween, the October
Weiner Roast Party
was a lot of fun.

Skeletons and pictures
of monsters did not
seem to dampen
appetites.

Thanks to all who
helped make this event
a success.


